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     Can you believe we have made it through almost a whole month of school already?! I 
am so proud of all of us! New routines, new friends, new rules… The students are working 
so hard on learning ALL of these new expectations! We have been having a lot of fun 
learning about eachother and our families. We had a �re drill last week and the children 
did a great job!
     As we head into October we will be learning about Fire Safety. We are hoping for a visit 
from a local �re �ghter to teach us some important tips.  We will practice the ever 
important  “Stop. Drop. Cover, and roll.” We will continue our discussions from the last 
month about safety, and about who helps keep us safe. We will continue to explore the 
various locations we named as our favorite places in our community. We are currently 
writing letters to friends in our classroom and will be learning more about how the postal 
system works! 
     We will also be focusing on the changing weather now that it is beginning to feel like 
fall. We will continue learning about the season of the year as a cycle. Within this topic we 
will explore how to dress for the weather and how animals adapt to the changing weather. 
     I am looking forward to another month of exciting conversations, explorations, and 
discoveries. We are available through the Brightwheel app, our preferred means of 
communication, if you have any questions or concerns. As well, Friday after 12:30 is a good 
time to reach us at the preschool, via telephone. If needed my school email address is 
Millroy.ne�spreschool@gmail.com
Thank you so much for your participation in our classroom activities and for the generous 
donations. The classroom and school communities you are helping to build are so much 
appreciated! 


